
 

See below the draft National Environmental Management: Biodiversity 
Bill (the Biodiversity Bill), which has been published for public 
comment by Minister Creecy. The public has a period of 60 days to 
review and comment on the proposed Biodiversity Bill. 

Upon its enactment, the Biodiversity Bill will repeal and replace the 
current National Environmental Management: Biodiversity Act, 2004 
(Act No. 10 of 2004) (NEMBA). 

WRSA has engaged our legal counsel to assist in a thorough review of 
the proposed Biodiversity Bill. We will keep our members informed 
about any amendments and developments. 



We strongly encourage our members to provide their input and to 
highlight any specific concerns regarding the Biodiversity Bill. Please 
direct your comments to our office. 

info@wrsa.co.za 
+27(0) 12 335 6994 

Download the PDF here 

 

https://www.wrsa.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Gazetted-Biodiversity-Bill-for-comment.pdf

